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Re: Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc.-Tallahassee & Denton– Follow-up File Review 

EPA IDs: FLD982133159 & TXR000081205 
  

 

Dear Mr. Curtis: 

 

Department personnel conducted a hazardous waste follow-up file review of the above-

referenced facilities on June 24, 2022.  Based on the information reviewed, the facility was 

determined to be in compliance with the Department’s rules and regulations.  Copies of the 

inspection reports can be found at the following: 

 

SK-Tallahassee Follow-up File Review June 2022 

 

SK-Denton Follow-up File Review June 2022 

 

The Department appreciates your compliance efforts.  If you have any questions or comments, 

please contact Ms. Monica Hardin at (850) 595-0620 or at Monica.Hardin@FloridaDEP.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Cliff Richardson 

Environmental Manager 

Compliance Assurance Program 

 

CR/mh 

 

  
 

ec: Tom Youngman, Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc.-Tallahassee:  thomas.youngman@safety-kleen.com 

 Paul Thompson, Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc.-Denton:  Thompson.paul@cleanharbors.com 
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